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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you very much to all the parents who contacted the school regarding our entry and exit procedures. 
As you can appreciate this is an ever changing picture and we must respond and adapt to each situation 
as it arises. Therefore, we will need to implement changes to our entry and exit procedures. 

1. Please only enter school via the main gate on Heol Llangeinor, (all parents and carers). 
2. Follow the markings on the yard and directional signs. 
3. Leave the premises via the side gate only, (All parents and carers). 
4. Pupils from Mrs Bruce class will still be collected from the yard in front of school at 8.50am and 

3.15pm. 
5. If you have a child in both classes please collect or drop off the younger child to a staff member first 

and walk around to the side gate to drop off or pick up the older child from Mrs Richards class. 

This new procedure will be in place ready for school collection today at 3:15pm. 

We have been also been altered to the condition of side lane around the school regarding algae 
and a slippery surface. We have reported this to the council and this situation will be rectified as 
soon as possible.  

Please do hesitate to contact me at school if you have any concerns regarding our new procedures. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this time. 

R.Edwards. 


